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Hello, Pro-life Heroes 

 A special thanks to all those Church Representatives and volunteers who have helped or will help us 
to mail out our Wayne County Chapter 2021 Annual Appeal mailing. The mailing is going to nearly 4500 peo-
ple which is a much larger audience than anything LIFESPAN has done in recent memory. Thanks in advance 
for your generous support as well. 

 An updated Bowling for Life event flier is included as well. Bowling for Life takes place on Sunday, 
August 8 and is a fun outreach and fellowship event for all ages! Attendance is actually offered at cost for 
children under 18, so come bowl with us and bring the kids and grandkids! Please note the change of time 
from the original flier. Due to a scheduling conflict with our host bowling alley, the event time is now 4-6pm. 
Attendance is $25 for adults and only $15 for children. To register for the event or to donate a small themed 
basket, please call our office at 734-422-6230 or e-mail wcdr@rtl-lifespan.org. These Church Notes also in-
clude the latest version of the LIFESPAN Links for Life Golf Outing flier and also a registration form. Please 
consider joining us for golf or sponsoring the event on behalf of your parish, community, organization, or 
business. Links for Life is on September 13. 

 Most importantly, we issue a plea for all Church Representatives to consider speaking to another pro-
life supporter within your church community about becoming an Assistant Rep. The bulletin note for August 
14-15 asks interested individuals to step forward. We are thankful of a few churches with multiple Church 
Reps and situations when others have generously stepped in for an ailing or out-of-town Church Rep.  For the 
continuation of LIFESPAN’s pro-life mission in your church community and our local area, we ask that all of 
you invite another community member or members to learn the role of Church Representative and assist you. 
This will benefit you with additional help for projects such as Mother’s Day, Christmas Cards, and submitting 
our weekly notes into your church bulletin. It will also free you to go on vacation, care for an ailing relative, or 
recuperate yourself without worry that your church will go without a LIFESPAN voice present. If you are still 
unsure of any probable candidates, speak with your pastor or a ministry worker who may know of a communi-
ty member who would be good in the role.  It will benefit LIFESPAN by adding new pro-life messengers! It 
will also ensure that this important work for human dignity from conception until natural death will carry on in 
the generations to come. Please email our office at wcdr@rtl-lifespan.org with the name(s), phone number, 
and email address of new Assistant Rep(s).  

“We fed the public a line of deceit, dishonesty, a fabrication of statistics and figures. We succeeded because the time 
was right and the news media cooperated. We sensationalized the effects of illegal abortions… We unashamedly lied, 
and yet our statements were quoted as though they had been written in law.” –Dr. Bernard Nathanson co-founder of 
NARAL on why the campaign for legalized abortion succeeded (He later became a pro-life author and activist)  

 Yours in LIFE,  

 

 

 

 Timothy Pruse 
     Wayne County Chapter Director   
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Wayne County Chapter 
 Church Notes August 2021 

 
July 31-August 1: Right to Life - LIFESPAN       Rejuvenate Your Pro-Life Knowledge 
LIFESPAN’s annual 2021 Pro-Life Legislative Luncheon was a great success on June 19 in Red-
ford. Visit our website at www.milifespan.org to listen the fantastic talks for free. Keynote 
speaker Bob Dutko shared highly useful tips for lovingly responding to pro-abortion rhetoric and 
his inspirational personal story highlighting the value of all human life. State Sen. Lana Theis 
provided updates on the status of pro-life issues in Lansing, and Chapter Director Tim Pruse 
briefly educated on the increasing numbers and dangers of chemical abortions. 
 

August 7-8: Right to Life – LIFESPAN   The Reality of Chemical Abortion 
The U.S. Food and Drug Administration (FDA) approved the prescription of chemical abortions 
via telehealth appointment in April. Chemical abortions using the drugs mifepristone and miso-
prostol will make up an increasing majority of abortions in the near future. The abortion lobby 
wants us to believe that this abortion method is safe and “humane”. The truth is that mifepristone 
starves the preborn child of essential nutrients by depleting the mother’s production of the hor-
mone progesterone.  Misoprostol acts to cause early labor. Beyond killing the child, chemical 
abortion leads to severe cramps, pain, and bleeding in most women. Life-threatening bleeding is 
common enough that the FDA requires mifepristone to include the possibility of death on its la-
bel. See www.milifespan.org for more ways to be pro-woman and pro-child. 

 
August 14-15: Right to Life – LIFESPAN   Need A Few Good Women and Men! 
LIFESPAN and your church community are in need of additional help in leading the local pro-
life movement! Prayerfully consider becoming a Church Representative or Assistant Church 
Representative for your church. If you know the current Church Rep, approach them and share 
your contact info with them OR contact LIFESPAN at 734-422-6230 or wcdr@rtl-lifespan.org. 
We can put you in touch with the existing Church Rep or train you as a new Church Rep. The 
time commitment is reasonable and the reward is knowing you are the voice of the voiceless. 
 

August 21-22: Right to Life - LIFESPAN         Family Fun at Bowling for Life 
Come join us for the inaugural LIFESPAN LINKS FOR LIFE Charity Golf Outing Monday, 
Sept. 13 at Fellows Creek Golf Club in Canton. It is a team scramble with a shotgun start at 9am. 
There will be contests including Men’s and Women’s longest drives, raffles, and a “Beat the 
Pro” Par 3 contest featuring a women’s professional golfer. It includes 18 holes of golf with cart, 
hot dog lunch, and a sit-down steak dinner. Hole sponsorships are still available. Call now at 734
-422-6230 or e-mail tpruse@milifespan.org and register to join us by the end of August! 
  

August 28-29: Right to Life - LIFESPAN       The Massive Importance of Dobbs 
Many legal analysts are predicting a “moderate” ruling in Dobbs v. Jackson Women’s Health 
Organization that would uphold state laws banning abortion prior to viability, while maintaining 
a limited “right” to abortion. Others increasingly make a case that this is the moment the Su-
preme Court will need to plant its flag and either support the Roe v. Wade and Planned 
Parenthood v. Casey rulings upholding a right to abortion prior to viability or decisively rule to 
overturn the morally ruinous and constitutionally spurious Roe jurisprudence. The Dobbs deci-
sion will affect us for generations. Pray for a merciful end to the slaughter of the preborn in 
America! 

 

http://www.milifespan.org
http://www.milifespan.org
mailto:wcdr@rtl-lifespan.org

